Technical  Tips 

Reducing file sizes
The sizes of files uploaded to, and downloaded from, the web need to be considered and kept to a minimum to allow for speedy transfer of information. This is important when adding files to your PebblePad asset store and for their subsequent viewing, and also for use in MyLO or with email.  

Following these guidelines will minimise grief for yourself and those who might wish to view or download your files.

The following weblinks provide some tips for optimising common file types that will assist.

· Images

· http://www.web-services.utas.edu.au/resources/adding-content/optimising-images
· PowerPoint presentations

· http://www.web-services.utas.edu.au/resources/adding-content/ms-powerpoint
· Word documents
· http://www.web-services.utas.edu.au/resources/adding-content/ms-word-files
· Multimedia

· http://www.web-services.utas.edu.au/resources/adding-content/multimedia
· Staff are advised to use the streaming media server (Lectopia) for the delivery of audio and video files

· Students are advised to use any of the “cloud” servers like YouTube to host your multimedia files. Large image files can be uploaded to a photo “cloud” sever like Flickr.  Once residing on an external server you can provide a link to your file from within your document, PebblePad asset, .ppt, etc.

Some of the technical information on why this is important can be read here - http://www.web-services.utas.edu.au/resources/getting-started/understanding-the-web-environment
HAPPY FILE MANAGEMENT!

